
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear students, 

 

My name is Mr Rasoul and I am a Business teacher at George Salter Academy. 

I am writing to you as I will be your form tutor when you join us in September! I 

am VERY excited to meet you all! 

 

My role as your form tutor will be to ensure that you are fully supported and 

have a positive experience settling into the George Salter community. We have 

had a difficult year with this pandemic, and many of you must be nervous yet 

excited to be joining George Salter Academy. It will be very new to all of you, 

but I will do my best to make it as comfortable of a  transition as possible and 

make the school feel like home. 

 

You will be part of 7C1. You have been placed into CRESCENT house. You will need to ensure that 

you purchase a YELLOW striped tie to reflect the house that you are in. These can be purchased 

from our official uniform supplier www.clivemark.co.uk/clive-mark-bearwood.   

 

As a Business teacher, I do my best to keep up to date with current business news around the world 

and how this pandemic has affected business large and small all around us. During my spare time, 

I enjoy watching films and TV-series, I am a big fan of the Marvel films, my favourite film being 

Captain America and the Winter Solider. I have also recently discovered a love for chess and other 

board games. I can not wait to get to know every one of you and play some board games when we 

get the time. 

 

Due to the unusual times we are in now, I am unable to meet you in person yet and instead, I am 

sending this letter to you. Keep safe and stay positive, and I look forward to meeting you soon! 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Rasoul 

http://www.clivemark.co.uk/clive-mark-bearwood

